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Mr. Martin Kelly 
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   Grades 6-7-8 
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Newsletter 

 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
Dear Parent/Guardians: The middle school students are ending their performance 
based assessments from both PARCC and AIR. The end of the year testing will 
begin on April 13th and run through May 15th. Due to the amount of calamity 
days the district has had this year, there will be an additional 3 days added to  
our school year. The students last day of school for the 2014-15 school year will 
now be June 2nd.  If there are additional calamity days, they will also be added 
onto the June 2nd date.  We had a great turn-out for parent-teacher conferences 
in February. I thank you again for your attendance, it does make a difference. 
The 3rd grading period will be ending March 27th with students being dismissed 
at noon. Letters were recently mailed home to parents of students that show poor 
or failing marks. A list of students in academic peril will be forthcoming 
following the release of their report cards.  These students/parents will be issued 
a letter stating their deficiencies and the course they need to take to correct them.  
Let’s hope that March brings us a little better weather. 
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

          Students of the Month 
 
The following students have been 
selected as Students of the Month 
for March 2015.  We are proud of 
all our student’s accomplish-
ments! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6th grade 
 
Bethany Nowak 
Nate Revis 
 
7th grade 
 
Stephanie Helmick 
Justin Rutherford 
 
 
8th grade 
 
Chelsie  Marsh 
Dominic Furbee 

  Important Dates 
 
March 27….…..….End of nine weeks / early release  
March 27…………………………….Spring pictures 
April 2…………………………...……...Report cards 
April 3-April 6……………...……….Easter Vacation 
April 7………………………………...School resumes 
April 13…………..…….End of course testing begins 
 
 

It’s time to order the 2014-2015 LaBrae Middle 
School yearbook. The book will be ALL 
COLOR and has a soft cover. The yearbook is 
a limited edition publication. The cost is $25.00. 
There are two ways to order: 
1.) Order online. Information is located on the 
school’s website. 
2) Reserve with a check or cash. Checks to: LaBrae 
Local Schools. 
Thank you in advance for your order! 
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